TIGER TALES

December 21, 2018

Reminder to 6th, 7th,
and 8th grade parents:
Laptops will not be going
home over the Holiday

Break MAKE SURE TO CHECK

LOST AND FOUND

Lost and found has accumulated over the first months of
school and is out on display in the main hallway.
These items will be gathered up and donated over the
Holiday break so please check today for any missing items

Reminder: School will
be closed December
24th to January 1st

for the Holiday Break
and will re-open
Wednesday January 2nd

Middle School
Basketball Games

Boys A home vs. Waynflete 3:45pm
Girls A home vs. Waynflete 4:45pm
Boys B @ Waynflete 3:30pm
Girls B @ Waynflete 4:30pm
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Freeport Basketball Clinic

Hosted By: Varsity Basketball Players

‘3
What events are going on?

Shooting Stations
Defensive Drills

Contest prizes

Trivia

Play with/against varsity
players

Light concessions available

Freeport High School Gym
Saturday, December, 22, 9:00-11:00
Checkin/Gym opens @ 8:45

Open to boys and girls (grades 3-6)
Free of cost!

Questions? Bill Ridge- ridgeb@rsus.org

Please go to the following link to pre-register
before Saturday
o N



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzY8uqL6MK4QIMasaSRpG1_OwdsJuupuIJ6yJW2DF9A0H4uA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzY8uqL6MK4QIMasaSRpG1_OwdsJuupuIJ6yJW2DF9A0H4uA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1

